
  
 

 

 

Market report for Thursday, October 17-We sold a total of 626 head of cows and bulls. We had quite a few 

pregged open cows and heifers that were even higher than the previous week. The pregged open heifers brought 

$211-$235, depending on weight. Young, wet bag cows were $3-$6 higher averaging $168-$199. Fleshy cows were 

$3-$4 higher averaging $138.50-$148.50. Cows in good shape that went on feed brought $133.50-$149, up to $6.50 

higher than last week. Lower yielding cows were higher yet, at $5-$6 more, averaging $108.50-$127, with most of 

them going on feed. We had a better test of bulls this week with them at $130-$158.50.  We had a lot of 

participation with 8 cow buyers in the seats. Thank you to the buyers and sellers for all you do. Overall, a really 

good sale and with a strong demand for feeding cows, the prices should keep increasing.  
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Upcoming Sale Schedule:  

Thursday, October 24-Special Weighup Sale 

Friday, October 25-Special Calf Sale-Expecting 5,000 head 

Thursday, October 31--Special Weighup Sale 

Friday, November 1-Special Calf Sale-Expecting 4,500 head 

Thursday, November 7-Special Weighup Sale 

Friday, November 8-Special Calf Sale 

Thursday, November 14-Special Weighup Sale 

Friday, November 15-Tri-State Bred Heifer & Cow Sale 

Thursday, November 21-Special Weighup Sale 

Friday, November 22-Special Calf Sale 

Sunday, November 24-Fort Robinson Annual Buffalo & Longhorn Sale 

 


